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21 September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
School Closure on Friday, October 6th, 2023 
 
We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you about an upcoming school closure 
and two exciting events that we have planned. 
 
This year, our Open Morning for Year 6 pupils will be held over two separate dates. These will be on 
Saturday, September 30th, from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM, and our Open Evening on Thursday, October 
5th, from 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM. These events provide a wonderful opportunity for parents and Year 6 
students to explore Greenacre Academy, discover our facilities, and learn about the opportunities 
available to our students. 
 
During these dates, our students will proudly showcase their remarkable work and encourage others 
to join our school. We believe that our current students play a vital role in the growth and success of 
our Academy. That's why we will be reaching out to students to participate as department helpers and 
tour guides during these events. Look out for a forthcoming letter requesting student helpers.  
 
We anticipate that these events will be bustling with activity, and the dedication of our staff and students 
will require weekend commitments and late hours. In light of this, the Academy will be closed on Friday, 
October 6th, 2023, to allow everyone to recuperate. 
 
Should you have any concerns regarding this closure or any other matters, please do not hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs. S. Bridger 
Headteacher 
 


